LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

First Bus changes

First Bus are changing their bus services from 21st September. Please see a detailed update elsewhere in the Parish News. 

For further information, including bus timetables, please visit: 
www.sanderscoaches.com
New Local Plan

North Norfolk District Council are in the initial stages of preparing a new Local Plan.  The first stage of the process of preparing a new Local Plan is to notify people of the broad subjects that are proposed to be covered by the Local Plan and give you the chance to comment on them. 
NNDC would like to hear whether you think this document covers all the subjects which should be included in the new Local Plan, and any other comments that you may have. 
The consultation period starts on Monday 17th August 2015 and will run for a period of 8 weeks until Friday 9th October 2015.
         Consultation Portal: http://consult.north-norfolk.gov.uk 
         Website & Comments Form: http://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/planning/21138.asp
Parish Council meetings are usually held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards at Bakers Arms Green and Johnson Street before the meeting, and on the Parish Council website.  During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and press, and you are most welcome to attend.  Please see the Parish Council website for agendas, minutes and other information: ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday October 6th in the Church Rooms.
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

